



Bentham C P School Low Bentham Road Bentham Lancaster LA2 7BP

Headteacher: Mrs C A Pearson

Member of

The Three Peaks Family of Schools Tel & Fax: 015242 61412

> admin@bentham.n-yorks.sch.uk www.benthamcpschool.org.uk

23rd November 2018

Dear Parents

Book Fair: Tuesday 27th November 2018

A Book Fair will be held in School on Tuesday 27th November 2018. Books will be sold 'on the spot' at the event, as opposed to via an ordering system.

Prices of books will range from £1.00 to £10.00, however, the majority of books will be in the price range of £5.00 to £7.00.

The event will be staffed by Derek Harrison of Primary Books. There will be a wide selection of books by the very best authors and illustrators all available to purchase.

During the day, all children will have the opportunity to visit the Book Fair with their class. Children will listen to a story or poem and also have the opportunity to enjoy looking at all the books. There will be over 600 titles on display. Children may purchase or 'reserve' books. If you wish your child to purchase a book during the day, please ensure that money is sent to school sealed in the attached envelope.

By way of information, the Book Fair will remain OPEN for a short period after school on the 27th. This will provide everyone with an opportunity to view the books on sale, also to make payment for any books that children have 'reserved' during the day.

Please support this event, which is aimed at encouraging your child to become someone who enjoys reading. Your valued support will also mean that our school will receive a selection of free books by way of commission.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Pearson Headteacher **Bentham C P School**





























